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MEMORANDUM 

To:  PRAB   

From:  Nicole Oliver, Director 

CC:   

Subject:  Recreational Needs Assessment 

Date:  November 9, 2022 
    
Melissa Bianconi will be presenting the report that was presented to City Council on November 7 with a 

detailed PowerPoint that covers the process, findings and next steps.   


